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WYKPSA     CIRCULAR 

Visit to HK Police Explosive Ordnance Disposal Bureau 

On 15 March 2014 (Saturday), WYKPSA has organized a visit 
and career talk at Hong Kong Police Explosive Ordnance 
Disposal Bureau (爆炸品處理課). Participants were given the 
rare opportunity to visit the highly guarded restricted area at 
Mount Butler, which is located above all buildings in Tai Hang. 
During the 3-hour visit, Hong Kong Police has shown to us some 
rendered safe unexploded ordnance from World War II, the 
sophisticated bomb disposal robots and other equipment. Some 
of the participants also tried to wear the bomb disposal protective 
coat, which is over 60 pounds in weight. No photo was allowed 
in the depot and only photos were allowed at the entrance! So 
only the participants know how amazing was the visit! 
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Happy birthday to Father Deignan! 
 
WYKPSA and WYHKPSA will jointly organize 
a birthday party for Father Deignan: 
 
Date: 22 March 2014 (Saturday) 
Time: 6:30 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 
Venue: School Hall, WYK 
Price: HK$300@   

HK$150@ for students  
 
Dinner buffet will be served during the party. 
 
For those who are interested, please register by 
sending an email to wahyanpsa@gmail.com  
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 

Works going on! 

One of our alumni has donated five copies of the book titled “Biographical Notes of the Jesuits in Hong 
Kong 1926 – 2000” written by Mr. Frederick Hok-ming Cheung. If any alumnus is interested in getting one 
copy of the book, please send an email to wahyanpsa@gmail.com setting out your name and mailing 
address. The book itself is free of charge. Nevertheless, alumnus who gets a copy of the book is encouraged 
to make a small donation to the School directly. 

Congratulations to our Senior Mixed Choir which was 
awarded Championship at the 66th Hong Kong Schools 
Music Festival Competition! 


